
UPDATE ON COVID-19 
April 24, 2023 

Now that many hospitals and special care facilities are lifting their requirements and 
restrictions concerning COVID, I ask that we all make an effort to return to our parish 
communities for Sunday Mass. The use of a mask will still be optional and there will be 
sanitizing stations at the doors of our churches and parish halls. Again, people with 
colds or flu, or those feeling not well, are asked to remain home and not attend Mass at 
this time until they are feeling better.  Most restrictions in our parish churches will cease 
shortly – but we will maintain a constant awareness in case there are changes in the 
communities with the COVID issue.  Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
We want all our facilities to be safe places for all our parishioners. 

Bishop Fred Colli 
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